Cerebra LEaP Project template letter


This letter applies to England

“We're not getting enough continence products to meet our child's needs”
Please change or delete the green text as appropriate.
[Your name]
[Address] 

[Tel]
[E-mail]
[Date]

[Name of contact in the local continence service )

(name of Clinical Commissioning Group or NHS Trust)
[Address]
Dear (Name)
Complaint regarding the provision of continence products for my [son / daughter][name]
My [son/daughter] [name] is [age] and s/he has [describe your child’s disability / condition]. 
I was recently told by [name of person] that [child’s name] is only entitled to a maximum of [4] continence products per 24 hours. However, [child’s name] needs more products than this because [explain why your child needs more because of their condition].

I understand that practice guidance on continence services
 says that:

· “There should not be a blanket approach to the type or number of containment products provided. However, this guidance will recommend the maximum number of containment products that would normally be sufficient for most children and young people (i.e. four per 24 hours).” (p15)
· “An appropriate number of containment products to meet assessed need should be supplied. However, it is recognised that for most children and young people four products per twenty-four hours is sufficient to meet containment needs” (p17)”
This means that whilst the continence service can have a ‘general rule’ of 4 products per 24 hours, it should always supply enough products to meet a child’s assessed needs. 

As such, I am writing to complain about the continence service’s failure to provide enough continence products to meet [child’s name]’s needs.

In order to put things right, I believe that the service should:
· assess [child’s name]’s needs within [give a timescale you feel is reasonable], and

· provide a sufficient number of products to meet his/her assessed needs. 

If you are unable to resolve this matter yourself, please forward this letter to the relevant manager or complaints team. 
I look forward to hearing from you. 

Yours sincerely 
� Guidance for the provision of continence containment products to children and young people – A consensus document (2019) � HYPERLINK "https://www.bbuk.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2019/03/Guidance-for-the-provision-of-continence-containment-products-to-children-2019.pdf" �https://www.bbuk.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2019/03/Guidance-for-the-provision-of-continence-containment-products-to-children-2019.pdf� (referenced on page 12 of NHS England’s Excellence in Continence Care – Practical guidance for commissioners and leaders in health and social care, June 2018)





